

RUNHALL RECREATION GROUND

Report for Runhall Parish Meeting - April 2017

The allotment rents were increased to £15 per plot WEF October 2016 - this was a necessity to help with increased costs including insurance. This has been the first rise for many, many years.

The Trustees met to fulfil their duties -the entrance gate along The Green has been replaced and although we have had changes in tenants we currently have no vacant plots.

The perimeter hedges have been cut, hopefully this will mean their maintenance will be easier now.

If you would like to know more about the Recreation Ground - which was left to Runhall in an Inclosure of 1853 - please search on the Charity Commissions website.

Trustees - Bev Long, Mike Webb, Liz Holmes, Peter Wood

Charity number 244796

Point of contact - Bev Long.

Tel; 01362 850162 Email; brownowlbev@gmail.com